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Our commitment to health and wellness 

A message from the Superintendent 
 

 

In Chinook’s Edge, we know that supporting a healthy 

environment in our schools will positively impact the 

achievement and social emotional well-being of our students and staff. The global 

situation shows us that now, more than ever, our division’s focus on wellness will 

ensure our students remain engaged and ready to learn, even as our circumstances 

change and evolve. 

 

 

Our division has a long-held priority of caring relationships at every level. Rela-

tionships Matter in Chinook’s Edge, and we can draw on that foundation in the 

coming months to support a sharp focus on our divisional goals that will continue 

to set our students up for success: Literacy, Academic Excellence, Career Connec-

tions, and Social Emotional Well-being. 

 

 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and our Central Office Leadership Team, I wish 

everyone in our Chinook’s Edge school communities a happy and healthy new 

year. 

 

Kurt Sacher,  

Superintendent 

 

 

 

For Trustee updates and to read the latest Board eNews, please visit our web-

site.  

 

Ready, Set, Go! Welcome to Online Kindergarten Registration! 
Chinook’s Edge will be accepting Online Kindergarten Registrations beginning 

January 11, 2021 for the 2021-2022 school year. Please visit our website for Kin-

dergarten information! 

https://www.cesd73.ca/Trustees%20at%20work%20for%20students.php
https://www.cesd73.ca/Trustees%20at%20work%20for%20students.php
https://www.cesd73.ca/Early%20Childhood%20Services.php











